
Academic Affairs  

Revision to LOA membership (policy G-6-3.3): Background 

 

The Learning Outcomes and Assessment Committee had three openings this year, since all the “at large” 

faculty positions were two year terms and the committee began two years ago. LOA Committee Chair 

Sarah Fuller looked ahead at the rotation of current terms and found that in AY 2022/2023, all members 

would be new on the committee.  

 
 
In an effort to support future committees, we are recommending that one of the three at-large positions 
be converted to a three year term (seen highlighted below). Coupling this change with bringing in a 
replacement position at the first year instead of the third, the membership rotation looks much better. 

 
 
 


